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It’s a note from the principal . . . 
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Dear Werner Community, 

At Werner, we value educating the whole child, and one of our core 
values is meeting the needs of each child to promote individual 
growth (social, emotional, behavioral, physical, artistic, and 
academic).  We believe in educating the mind, but also developing the 
heart and body.  During the month of February, your student will have 
the opportunity to participate in the annual 5210 Challenge 
sponsored by Healthy Kids Club and our Wellness Committee.  We 
encourage your whole family to participate in daily challenges that 
will help promote and develop healthy habits.  You can find more 
information at: https://www.uchealth.org/services/community-
health/healthy-kids/5210-school-challenge/.  Top schools will receive 
prize money to go towards physical education equipment and 
wellness initiatives.  We hope you participate and enjoy this challenge 
as a family!   

http://www.facebook.com/pages/WernerElementaryPTA/145086898860740
https://wer.psdschools.org/
http://www.pedersentoyota.com/
https://www.uchealth.org/services/community-health/healthy-kids/5210-school-challenge/
https://www.uchealth.org/services/community-health/healthy-kids/5210-school-challenge/
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Note From The Principal continued 

As we begin February, we have started the process of planning for the 
2020-2021 school year.  To start, we will have our annual Class Placement 
Input for parents available during the month of February.  This is an 
optional opportunity for you to give input on your child’s needs when 
considering class placement.  We want you to know that all of our teachers 
are excellent, and our goal is to create balanced classrooms to help your 
child thrive.  You can expect more communication to come in our Werner 
Weekly and by email.  Please do not make specific requests for teachers as 
these are not considered or included in our class placement process.   

As part of our planning process, we ask our community to give us feedback 
on our priorities for next year to help guide our budget and staffing plan.  
You can access this brief survey at: https://www.surveymonkey.com/
r/265HBHZ (or use the QR code below).  This survey takes less than 5 
minutes and will be open until the end of February.  We appreciate your 
time in giving us input to help guide our decisions for building a staffing 
plan that supports our school. 

 

 

Thanks, again, for all that you do to support our school! 

Sincerely, 

Hayden 

 

http://www.youthclinic.com/
https://www.bannerhealth.com/physician-directory
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/265HBHZ
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/265HBHZ
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Each morning except on Wednesday at 7:45 a.m. Coach J. will hold a PE 
enrichment class for students in grades 1-3. Front doors will not open 
before 7:40 a.m.  PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE YOUR CHILDREN UNATTENDED 
BEFORE 7:40 AM 

 

4 Preston and Kinard counselors visit 5th grade @ 1:45 – 3:00 p.m. 

12 PTA meeting in the staff lounge  @ 9:00 – 10:30 a.m. 

14 Valentine Classroom Parties @ 2:15 p.m. unless advised otherwise 
 by your child’s teacher 

17 NO SCHOOL – Teacher Work Day 

19 4th grade field trip to Denver State Capitol @ 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

21 Happy Hearts Family Night @ 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. 
 Sponsored by Werner PTA  

24 Werner Dines-out at DC Oakes, Harmony Road @ 5:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

26 Werner Science Fair Set-up @ 3:30 - 6:00 p.m. 

27 Werner Science Fair - student projects will be judged.  
 Judging is closed to parents. 

27 Werner Science Fair Open House  @ 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

 Award presentation @ 6:30 p.m. 

 

http://www.womensclinicnoco.com/
http://www.oakwoodhomesco.com/
http://www.saludclinic.org/
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Note From The Office  

continued on next page 

Upcoming dates to remember: 

March 2 No School – Teacher work day 

March 11 Werner Battle of the Books Competition 

March 16– 20 SPRING BREAK 

March 26 Lifetouch class picture day 

 

February is here, and the school days are flying by.  It will be Spring Break 
before we know it. January tried to trick us into believing that spring was 
right around the corner with some very pleasant days, but our coldest and 
snowiest months are coming fast. We appreciate you making sure your 
child has weather appropriate clothing for recesses. As much as we would 
love to help, for health reasons, we are no longer allowed to loan coats to 
students.  I’m sorry, but this means if your child does not have a coat that is 
warm enough to allow him or her to play outside, we will have to contact 
you to bring a warm coat for the following recess.  Please keep in mind that 
students go out to recess if the temperature is above 10 degrees 
Fahrenheit.  

Snow pants and boots are most definitely a must in snowy weather. Snowy 
hills are fun and a big attraction for our kids, however, it really isn’t fun to 
sit in wet clothes after sliding down that snowy hill during first recess. So, 
with that in mind, we would be grateful if you could have a spare pair of 

Click on Snowflake Icon 
to access PSD Weather  

Closure Procedures 

https://www.healthdistrict.org/cayac
http://center.huntingtonhelps.com/lp/fort-collins/tutoring-2
http://www.summer.colostate.edu/summer-programs/k12-programs/
https://www.psdschools.org/community/communications/inclement-weather-closures
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Note from the Office  

pants, socks, and if possible, shoes in their backpack. We don’t always 
have clothing in the correct size or that is suitable for cold weather, so 
again we will have to call you to bring dry clothes.  Wet shoes mean cold 
feet which equals a miserable day for your child.  

Please keep checking the lost and found bins if your child comes home 
missing a coat, gloves or boots! The bins are filling up fast again.  

On the subject of clothing, we have very few spare clothes in our office, 
especially pants in small sizes.  If you are putting together a Goodwill bag, 
please consider donating gently used pants in all sizes to Werner.   Thank 
you! 

If the weather seriously misbehaves, and we need to close school early 

(we hope not!) it is important that we have the correct phone number to 

reach you. If you have changed your telephone number since the 
beginning of the school year, please let us know as soon as possible.  

I am sorry.  I know I have mentioned this before, but we would be 
extremely grateful if you would make sure that your voice mail box is set 
up or that your voice mail box isn’t full. We really need to be able to 
contact you in an emergency or if your child is sick. 

As flu season reaches its peak, and in the interest of keeping all our 
students as healthy as we can, we would like to remind you that if your 
child has had a fever, they should not return to school until their 
temperature is 99 degrees or lower without medication for 24 hours. 
The same applies to vomiting or diarrhea. The student should not return 
to school until they have been symptom free without medication for 24 
hours.  

Finally, a request for help.  Class picture day is on March 26.  Lifetouch will 
take class group photographs and individuals of students who were not 
enrolled at Werner in the fall.  We have had parents who do a photo in the 
fall and spring, so group and separate individual forms will come home in 
the Friday folder in March.  We would love to have one or two people help 
us that day from 8:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  If you can help either for half a day 
or all day, please let me know at 970-488-5554 or email 
abuchana@psdschools.org.  Thank you for considering my request. 

We hope you all have a fantastic month full of fun and good health.   

All the best,  

Celia   

Click on Snowflake Icon 
to access PSD Weather  

Closure Procedures 

http://joemivshek.kw.com/
mailto:abuchana@psdschools.org
https://www.psdschools.org/community/communications/inclement-weather-closures
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Does your child ask lots of questions about the world around us? Or, does 
your child enjoy building or creating inventions? Most of our kids do. Our 
Science and Engineering Fair is the perfect opportunity for your scientist to 
test out their ideas! All students are invited to participate. Students may 
work independently, with a partner, or in groups of three. We will have two 
divisions, K-3 and 4-5. All students who complete a project will get to share 
their results with friends and will receive a participatory ribbon, a scoring 
sheet with comments, and accolades from their teachers. Last year, we had 
a record number of projects. We would love to go even bigger and fill the 
gym this year!  

This year, there are even more opportunities to win and be recognized. We 
will honor the best Life Science, Earth Science, Physical Science and 
Engineering Projects in each division. First place winners’ names from each 
division will also be engraved on our Science Fair plaques beside the 
Werner trophy case! Plus, the top two projects from the grades 4-5 division 
will advance and represent our school at the Poudre School District Fair at 
the Fort Collins Museum of Discovery.  

So how do you get started? Completing a project is not as hard as it sounds. 
You’ll need to get a tri-fold project display board. Projects following the 
scientific method should contain a question, hypothesis (prediction), 
procedure (the steps taken to carry out the experiment), results 
(observations, data, etc.), and conclusions (discussion/reflection on what 
was learned). Engineering projects should include a problem, background 
research (optional), and preliminary designs and sketches. Then, your child 
should build a prototype (this can be a smaller model of their invention) 
and test it out to see if it works. Display the prototype (or pictures of it) 
along with a results and conclusions section on your project board. We will 
be posting more information including examples, ideas, and the scoring 
rubrics on our school website very soon. 

The bottom line is that we want as many students as possible to participate 
and to share their ideas and inventions. We are not as strict as the district 
fair will be about projects containing all the criteria, so please don’t feel 
intimidated the requirements. All projects are welcome to be put on 
display. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or if you need help 
coming up with an idea. I hope that you have fun with this great 
opportunity to allow your child to be curious and creative. 

Questions?  Please contact the Science Fair Chair, Jeffery Putman, 2nd grade 
teacher at jputman@psdschools.org.  

 

http://www.timberlinegym.com/
mailto:jputman@psdschools.org
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continued on next page 

Counseling Corner  

As we move into the new year, Kindergarteners are learning more about 
friendship and how to be a good friend.  This includes calming our brains 
when we get upset so we can remain a good friend.  It also involves 
kindergarteners learning about empathy and the importance of putting 
ourselves in someone else’s shoes to develop compassion and 
understanding.  First grade is now learning about different personalities 
and how to get along with someone who may see things different from 
you.  They are learning about how everyone has strengths that contribute 
to the classroom and our community.  Second grade is continuing their 
learning over the next few months on Career Exploration.  Looking at what 
they like and possibly good at, and how those skills can make our world a 
better place.  If you have a second grader, please talk with him/her about 
how you decided on your job or career. 

Third grade is continuing with Bully Proofing and Normal Peer Conflict.  
They are learning the tools they may need for conflict and for bullies/mean 
people.  Please ask them about how we define a bully, bystander, target, 
and how to be an upstander.  Fourth and fifth graders are growing more 
with BrainWise and Growth vs. Fixed Mindset.  Students are learning they 
have the power over their attitudes and reactions.  When we learn to calm 
our brains and not give up, we learn how to develop healthy relationships, 
stay focused, and happiness.    

I also refer to Love and Logic as a parent and as a counselor.  The following 
article is taken from their email resources.  Please visit the Love and Logic 
website for further information about helping our children build life skills.   

Perseverance is the key to building grit. There is no doubt that kids who 
develop it will lead happier and more productive lives than those who 
don’t. Listed below are few “grit builders” with corresponding “grit 
stealers.” 

 Teaching perseverance isn’t complicated. It requires a willingness to allow 

kids to experience healthy challenges as they grow. It also requires that we 

let them see that they have what it takes to cope with life’s challenges. 

 Dr. Charles Fay 

 

http://www.urbanairfortcollins.com/
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Counseling Corner continued 

Werner Dines-Out 

February 24, 2020 at DC Oakes Brewhouse and 
Eatery 

Please join us at D.C. Oakes Brewhouse and Eatery, 3581 E Harmony Road 
#110 from 5:00 -8:00 p.m.   Werner PTA will receive 10% of sales made 
during that time.  Watch out for your child’s Friday folder coming soon 
with a flyer to present to your server. 

Check out the Werner 
calendar at https://
wer.psdschools.org/
calendar for updated 

information throughout 
the month as event times 
and/or dates can change. 

https://www.poudrelibraries.org/things/curiosity
https://wer.psdschools.org/calendar
https://wer.psdschools.org/calendar
https://wer.psdschools.org/calendar
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Poudre School District does not endorse or take responsibility for programs/activities sponsored by other organizations.  


